CMI Assembly and Colloguium in Montreal
Wednesday 14t June - Friday 16" June 2023

24t February 2023

MLA Presidents
Titulary Members
Consultative Members

Dear Friends,

We refer to our letter of the 17th February in which we announced details of the Montreal
Colloquium and Preliminary Programme and advised that we would be shortly sending
another communication with the hotel reservation details and the details for registration for
the Colloquium.

These are now ready, available and waiting for you to access at the Event Website which
is: https://cmi2023.cmla.org/

As we explained in our communication last week, the Grand Prix organisers changed
the Grand Prix weekend to the weekend at the end of our colloquium week which has
meant that room rates during the week of our Colloquium and especially towards the
week end have risen exponentially. Notwithstanding this, our Canadian colleagues have,
also as advised last week, succeeded in block booking rooms at the Colloquium venue -
the Sheraton hotel - at the previously agreed price. However, the number of rooms
booked is limited. Accordingly these rooms are very much on a first come first served
basis.

In order to ensure your accommodation at the Colloquium, we strongly recommend that
you first book your hotel accommodation and then register for the Colloquium.

Looking forward to seeing you in Montreal

Aot

Ann Fenech Rosalie Balkin Paul Harquail

President CMI Secretary-General CMI President Canadian MLA


https://cmi2023.cmla.org/

